

October 18, 2013
Dear Parents / Guardians:

Halloween is approaching us very quickly and our class has decided to try an alternative to the traditional Halloween themed party. Being that many of the children go out trick or treating on Halloween night and receive plenty of candy, we thought it would be a healthier choice if we reduced the amount of sugar consumed on this exciting holiday. Thus, in lieu of sending in cupcakes, candy, cookies, brownies etc. we request that each child bring in $3.00. This contribution will cover the cost of non-candy snacks, such as cider and donuts; and maybe some apples with caramel. It will also cover the cost of plates, napkins, cups, and utensils.
Our party will be held on Thursday, October 31st.
Parents, if you still insist on contributing additional item(s) to the party, please make sure that your contribution is individually wrapped so that the children can easily transport it home with them.
Please send in the $3.00 by Friday, October 25, 2013.
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Thank You,

Mrs. Kaltz
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Halloween Day Schedule!!
Here is our approximate schedule for Halloween Day:

12:45pm Change into costumes
1:15pm Party & Halloween movie 

2:15 pm School Parade
2:45pm Change out of costumes
2:55 Recess

3:35pm Wrap up our day!

Feel free to join us for any of the above activities. If you have any questions or concerns please contact me.

Thank you,

Mrs. Kaltz
